
 

 

23 January 2025 

 

To, 

The Manager, 

BSE Limited, 

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001. 

 

Scrip Code: 544056, Symbol: SMARITIME 

 

Sub.:  Reply to clarification on price movement sought by BSE Limited 
 
 

Reference: BSE Limited-Email L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2879 dated 23rd January 2025 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
With reference to the clarification sought regarding the price movement of Sahara Maritime 

Limited (“the Company”), we would like to inform you that the Company is in full compliance with 

the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. The Company has consistently and promptly informed the 

Stock Exchange about all events and information that may have a bearing on its operations or 

performance, including all price-sensitive information, as required from time to time. 

 

We would like to clarify that there is no undisclosed price-sensitive information or any impending 

announcement at this point in time that requires disclosure to the Stock Exchange or that may 

influence the price of the Company’s scrip. The recent movement in the Company’s share price 

appears to be driven solely by market conditions and is not linked to any action or information 

from the Company. 

 

Furthermore, we assure you that the Company will continue to promptly disclose all material 

events, information, or actions as mandated by the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. We trust this 

clarifies your query and kindly request you to take this information on record. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Sahara Maritime Limited 
 

 

 

Stallone Gonsalves 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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